
Announcement of Overseas Operation 

Launch 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce that we will be launching our overseas operation in on . This 

initiative marks a significant step in our global strategy and we are eager to expand our presence 

in this market. 

Our objectives for this operation include: 

• Developing new market opportunities. 

• Enhancing customer engagement. 

• Strengthening our brand presence internationally. 

The launch will be supported by a dedicated team who will be responsible for managing 

operations and ensuring a smooth transition. Training sessions will be held to prepare our staff 

and address any questions related to this new venture. 

We are grateful for your continued support and enthusiasm as we embark on this exciting 

journey. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or require further information. 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 


